
To the BOS,  

>  

> As a rate payer to Waste Management,I strongly object to their proposal to retroactively charge is for the past two 

years. I don’t think any small business without a county contract would ever even propose such an idea, much less get 

away with it.  

>  

> I think the end result will be many people discontinuing their trash service and simply dumping their trash in the 

woods, which of course ends up costing the county money.  

>  

> Please vote to deny the retroactive rate increase.  

>  

> Susan Munson.  

>  

 


